
 

 

 

August 16, 2021 

 

Dear neighbor: 

Seven (7) community members have presented themselves as candidates for the upcoming 

MBA Board election on September 4, 2021. 

Each of the candidates has met the criteria outlined in MBA Bylaws, Section 2.4. Accordingly, 

the Proxy/Ballot has been revised to reflect all seven (7) candidates. 

I have enclosed this Revised Proxy/Ballot. 

You may cast your vote by mailing the completed Proxy/Ballot Revised to CAS in the envelope 

provided for you or you may turn the completed Proxy/Ballot Revised in to CAS before the 

voting begins at the Fall Community Meeting. 

At that meeting, the candidates will be offered an opportunity to speak to the community. 

Nominations will also be accepted from the floor. 

We look forward to seeing you once again. 

Yours sincerely, 

Margie Cyr 

MBA President 

 

 


